LEEP Preschool Lamoni Elementary

sogier@lamonischools.org 641-784-3422

March 13, 2025

How one handles success or failure is determined by their early childhood.

-Harold Ramis

News and Notes

If you want to leave (or bring) mud boots or snow boots for your child at school, they can wear them to recess. If it is muddy, and they don't have boots or other shoes, they will have to stay on the rubber surface, and not go in the grass or on the swings.

We are going to be working on an art project that requires a lot of cotton balls. Please send a bag of cotton balls with your child next week.

Only a couple months left until preschool gradation (May 16). Everyone, including 3 year olds, participates! I will be making a slideshow with baby pictures to show at graduation. Please send me a baby picture of your child ASAP, so that I can begin working on that. It will be here before we know it!

If your child needs to be absent, please call the elementary office and let us know. The number is 784-3422.
*If you take your child to the doctor due to illness, get a doctor's note to turn into the school for our attendance records!

Upcoming Events

March 18 March 20 Conservation lesson
ISmile dental screenings



March Birthdays

Kalen-14 Elijah-18 Vocabulary Words: Greedy